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Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Thu, Aug 15, 2013 at 7:26 AM
To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

--------- Forwarded message----------
From: Steve Wallis <harvardheights@yahoo.com>
Date: Wed, Aug 14, 2013 at 6:53 PM
Subject: Bishop Residence, 1342 West Adams Boulevard
To: "sharon.gin@lacity.org" <sharon.gin@lacity.org>

Dear Ms. Gin,

I fully support the West Adams Heritage Association's position on the Bishop Residence and urge you 
to NOT give a categorical exemption to this project for reasons they have previously outlined. As a 
Los Angeles resident, it is clear to me that a categorical exemption has no legal merit and I urge you to 
avoid a course that steers the city toward costly, and ultimately futile, legal action.

Sincerely,

Stephen Wallis
1650 Westmoreland Boulevard 
Los Angeles, CA 90006 
323-733-6869
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